
 

1. The EUMBA Women’s Auxiliary 2024 BAPTIST WOMEN’S WORLD DAY OF PRAYER is Monday, November 4, 2024, 
at 6:30 p.m., Second Baptist Church, 186 N. 17th Street. 

2. SISTERHOOD MORNING CUP is Saturday, November 9 at 10:00 a.m.  All women of Tabernacle are encouraged to 
attend. 

3. AUXILIARIES/MINISTRIES/COMMITTEES: Please submit your dates for our 2025 church calendar to the church 
office by Sunday, November 10, 2024.  

4. The Children and Youth Activities Committee will be hosting a YOUTH LOCK-IN November 29, 2024.  Ages 5 and up 
are welcome to stay overnight.  We encourage you to come and bring someone.  More information coming soon. 

5. Donations for the THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE are due by Sunday, November 10.  We are very close to our goal.  
We had over 30 volunteers at last year's giveaway.  If we haven't spoken with you, please reach out if you want to 
help again this year.  Anyone is welcome to help.  Young people are encouraged to help and will receive community 
service credit for school.  The distribution date is Saturday, November 23, with the time to be announced at a later 
date.  

6. MAKE YOUR VOICE HEARD!  Your vote holds power—don’t let your right to be heard be silenced.  VOTING IS YOUR 
RIGHT!  This year, freedom is on the ballot, including issues related to health, education, religion, and your basic 
freedoms.  These are the last opportunities to cast your ballot during the 2024 election season.   If you have any 
questions, see Sis. Monroe. 

        SOULS TO THE POLLS │Sunday, November 3 │ 1:00—5 p.m. │ Franklin Cty Bd of Elections, 1700 Morse Road 

        ABSENTEE BALLOTS must be postmarked by November 4 OR deliver it in person to your county Board             
 of Elections by 7:30 p.m. on Election Day, November 5 

         ELECTION DAY │Tuesday, November 5 │6:30 a.m.—7:30 p.m.│Your assigned voting location 

7. The EUMBA MARY L. MYERS RETREAT will be held April 24-26, 2025, at Deer Creek Lodge & Conference Center.  A 
non-refundable deposit of $100 per person is due with registration by November 1, 2024.  For more information, 
please grab a flyer and registration form from the information station in the gallery. 

8. Thank you to everyone who participated in the Treats in the Trunk / Harvest Gathering this past Saturday!  A 
special thanks to the 11 cars, candy donors, and participants who helped make this event such a success.  I’m 
already looking forward to doing it again next year!  —Sis. Michell Ivory 

9. Remember our sick and shut-in members with prayers, cards, calls, and visits (when appropriate).  Please report 
updated information about our sick and shut-in members to the church office.  The deacons deliver communion to 
the sick and shut-in on the third Saturday of each month.  If you would like the deacons to visit you or a loved one, 
please call the church office and leave a message.  

10. HAPPY BIRTHDAY to all who will celebrate a birthday this week. 

 

 


